

Board of Trustees Meeting Development Report June 19, 2017

Total Funds Raised to date \$146,012

- \$84,085 Parent Donations
- \$20,000 Foundation Grants
- \$1,929 Board Donations
- \$1,632 Faculty & Staff Donations
- \$12,515 Net proceeds from Special Event
- \$24,850 Donor Brick Campaign

Grants received:

\$5,000 from the Lewis A. Kingsley Foundation for senior scholarships

Pending grants:

- Joseph & Dorothy Goldberg Charitable Trust (\$15,000) Tech Equity grant is still pending

Temescal Street Banners:

- 8 new Temescal Canyon street banners were installed prior to graduation. An additional 5 banners to be installed soon.
- \$1,838 remained in Boosters from the last campaign. Have received \$200 in donations to support the project.

Stadium Repair Campaign pending final LAUSD approval. Campaign will still go on whether the installation takes place this summer or next.

Development Committee Meeting, Wednesday, June 21st, 8:30 – 10:00 A.M. in the Dolphin Tank.

Revised Schoolwide Fundraising Policies and Procedures Policy

A revised copy of the original policy approved in May 2016 was previously submitted.
Since then there have been a couple of revisions, specifically wording regarding audits for our 501 (c)(3) organizations.

Recommended Communications Guidelines

- Consideration for a new policy specifying guidelines for communications to our public and families.